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Welcome!  We are an Open and Affirming Church which means that we invite persons of 

every sexual orientation, gender identification and expression, racial and cultural identity, 

age, physical ability, economic circumstance, faith background and family structure to share 

fully in the  ministry, leadership and fellowship of this congregation’s life in Christ. 

The Rev. Brent Damrow, Pastor |  Peter Frost, Minister of Music 

Will Garrison, Administrator  | Marion Pomeroy, Financial Secretary 

Will Curtiss and Will Pohl, Livestream Technicians 

 (413) 298-3137  |  office@stockbridgeucc.org  |  stockbridgeucc.org 

 All hymns reprinted under OneLicense.net A-723107 

"Christmas in August" Needed: donations 

of new items to be distributed to local 

veterans, eg. men’s undershirts & toiletries. 

More information at the donation boxes in 

the Narthex, the JE Room, the back hallway 

under the coat rack, and inside the Pop-Up 

Pantry Shed behind the office wing.  

Our Lands, Our Home, Our Hearts  

Today the Justice Task Force will lead 

walks to the Mission House after worship 

to learn about the Mohican people who 

lived here before English settlers arrived. 

Scholarship Announcement 

Calling all students who are matriculated 

in undergraduate or graduate programs:  If 

you're a church member, or child of a 

church member or employee, please apply 

for a scholarship by August 30.  Send an 

email to Will (office@stockbridgeucc.org). 

Help Wanted 

Job Title:  Assistant Nursery Care Provider, 

for 2-2.5 hours each Sunday.  For more 

details, contact the church office. 
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